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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

    Hard to believe that it has been 

10 years since Buddy was 

recognized as the oldest male with 

“dwarfism”.  We praise God for 

blessing Lowell with such a long 

life and give thanks for Buddy’s 

continued service in the Kingdom.  

His wife, Judy, is a big part of that 

continued role in sending Bibles to 

Russia and helping communities in 

need in our country! 

   Continue to pray for them; as we 

continue to support their work for 

the Lord! 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 
A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

   ACMNP is already accepting 
applications for people to work 
with them in 2022.  National 
Parks scattered across the 
country provide opportunities 
for Christians to lead worship, 
Bible Studies, minister to 
workers in the park and ore.      
Consider joining ACMNP as a 

worker on one of their teams, 
or financially support or 
continue to prayer for their 
ministry! 

   If you would like to support 

a team member in prayer, 

please email info@acmnp.com 
 

 

 

 

 

    We are thankful that God 

enables us to reach out and 

minister to individuals through 

“Live Stream”.  We have regulars 

that are there one a weekly basis 

and others will drop by on 

occasion.   

   The “live stream” video on our 

Facebook is also available to go 

back and view at any time.  So, if 

you can’t join us in person, you 

can still be blessed by what God is 

doing and saying to our 

congregation. 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the  

 National Parks 

  Bibles for Russia 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund 

    Great Lakes Christian College 

   His House Campus Ministry 

   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Operation: “We Care” 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp 

 

    We have contacts that we are in 

touch with daily in 28 different 

countries.  We provide prayer 

support, along with Scripture and 

a brief thought.   Several of the 

contacts use these for studies that 

they lead.   Keep them in prayer. 

 

  Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Websites)  

    
   Take time to check out our site 

at: 

Pinerunchurch.org ! 

   We continue to see increased 

interest and visits to our website.  

Bible Studies for children and 

adults are among the favorite 

pages that are visited.  The studies 

range from Old and New 

Testament Book Studies, to topical 

studies and Christian Living.   

Take time to check it out and 

download one of the free studies 

for yourself and dig deeper into 

God’s Wod! 

   Let your family and friends 

know of these free resources as 

well!! 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

Snapchat—69 people are 

following 

Instagram- 66  people are 

following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—220 people are 

following 

YOUtube—we have 10 puppet 

shows available for viewing.  

Facebook Messenger allows us 

to stay in contact with over 100 

people from 28 countries on a 

daily basis, as well.  We send 

out a portion of the days “Bible 

Reading” and a short devotion 

as well.  We receive words of 

gratitude and comments by 

some how they will then use 

those “devotions” for study with 

the people they minister to! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

